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To: Jerry Haky, UUPC Chair

From: Jeff Galin, Director, Writing Across the Curriculum
Date: April 9, 2014

RE: Recommendation of new WAC Committee member

Effective for Fall 2014, the Writing Across Curriculum committee would like to recommend Joy
McClellan from the School of Social Work as a new member of the committee. She is intended as a
replacement for Ellen Ryan, also from the School of Social Work, who is stepping down from the
committee. Ms. McClellan was recommended to the committee by Prof. Ryan, teaches WAC courses
regularly, and is invested in the goals of the WAC program. She has joined the committee for the past
two meetings in Spring 2014 and has already offered valuable perspective as a visitor.
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